Jones, George D

From: Jones, George D

Sent: Friday, January 24, 2014 12:17 PM

To: "James.K.Moore@illinois.gov'

Cc: ‘Chris.Cahnovsky@lllinois.gov'; kevin.dyer@shell.com; Eldred, Nicholas; Cronovich,
Theresa

Subject: RE: Roxana SVE System Shutdown- Advance Notification

Jim:

This e-mail is to notify you that we brought the system back on-line. The SVE system was shut down at approximately
11:00 am on January 17, 2014 to allow the RTO to cool over the weekend for an annual preventative maintenance
evaluation scheduled for January 21 and 22, 2014. Weather conditions hampered efforts to bring the system back on-
line at the time previously anticipated. The system was brought back on-line on January 23, 2014 at 7:08 pm (152 hours
and 8 minutes after shutdown).

Thank You

George D. Jones

Project Manager

URS Corporation

1001 Highlands Plaza Drive West-Ste 300
St. Louis, Missouri 63110

Office Ph: 314-429-0100

Direct: 314-743-4160

Cell: 314-422-2793

New email: george.d.jones@urs.com

From: Jones, George D

Sent: Friday, January 17, 2014 2:50 PM

To: 'James.K.Moore@illinois.gov'

Cc: 'Chris.Cahnovsky@Illinois.gov'; kevin.dyer@shell.com; Eldred, Nicholas; Cronovich, Theresa
Subject: FW: Roxana SVE System Shutdown- Advance Notification

Jim:

URS is sending this e-mail to you as required by Item 7 of IEPA’s July 22, 2013 letter (Log No. B-43R-CA-51). Item 7
requires that the IEPA Bureau of Land , Permit Section, and the Collinsville Field Office be notified by e-mail if the full-
scale SVE system is down for more than 72 continuous hours. We are providing advance notice of shutdown of the SVE
system which will exceed 72 hours. Preventive maintenance of the RTO is scheduled for January 21 and 22, 2014. In
preparation for the maintenance activities, the SVE system was shut down at approximately 11:00 am today (January 17,
2014) to allow the RTO to cool over the weekend. URS will notify IEPA when the system is brought back on-line.

Thank You
George D. Jones

Project Manager
URS Corporation





